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Kirkland, April

From: patrick flynn <pwflynn07@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2019 6:27 AM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: CMP Corridor

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments 

unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To whom this may concern, I am strongly opposed to the corridor this is such a bad move for Maine. Environmental impacts will 

be long lasting for wildlife, fisheries and other species such as amphibians etc. This will also cause great harm to many small 

businesses along the proposed corridor, who wants to travel to Maine and view a large transmission line cutting through the 

forest? I believe the corridor will do harm to the tourist industry in this part of the state. I have no idea why Gov. Mills will not 

listen to the people of Maine it is our state to, also the payback will never outweigh the damage that will be done to the great 

state of Maine. Sincerely Patrick W. Flynn Skowhegan ME. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


